Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: KOED <koedklan@cox.net>

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 1:10 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: Scenic Hwy on Tuesday Agenda

Dear Supervisors,

| simply wish to express my support of designating Hwy 101 on the Gaviota Coast as a SCENIC HIGHWAY. Gaviota's
special beauty qualifies this area for recognition of this kind.

Thank you for considering a YES vote on this item!
Respectfully,
Janet Koed

344 Cooper Rd.
Santa Barbara, CA



